
OTTAWA, 7th January, 1904.

Referning to your letter of the 18th Novem-

ber last as to application of Mr.David Pyette to pur-

chase Lot 21,Con 8, and Lot 20, Con 10,Tehkummeh, I have

to ask you to kindly ascertain, as early as possible,

and report whether the Timber Licensees are (perating

on these Lots and to what extent.

The Department has been advised that Mr.

Pyette's application was made to you in June last and

I have to ask you to state whether such is the case

and if so why his application was not reported to the

Department before October.

Your obedient servant

Franckedley

Gener.Deputy Superinten

of Ind

C.L.D.Sims, Esq.

 Clndian Agent,

sowaning.
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